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Question: 
 
Senator Murray asked in writing: 
 
What mechanisms does the Department have in place to ensure its procurement 
guidelines reflect current policy in relation to government contracting? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Procurement guidelines are reviewed regularly to ensure consistency with 
Government policies and are currently being reviewed to ensure consistency with the 
new Commonwealth Procurement Guidelines that commenced on 1 January 2005. 
 
 
 


